
 
 
                                    Legal Department American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 
 AEP.com 

 
 
September 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Chairman Asim Z. Haque 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
Re: Proof of Publication 

PUCO Case No. 17-0637-EL-BTX 
 Ross - Ginger Switch 138kV Transmission Line Project 
 aka The Springfield 138 kV Transmission Line Rebuild Project 
 
Dear Chairman Haque, 
 
Attached please find the proof of publication of public notice concerning the 
proposed major utility facility in the above-referenced case, which was published 
August 28, 2017.  The notice was published pursuant to Rule 4906-3-03, Ohio 
Administrative Code. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
/s/ Hector Garcia 
 
Hector Garcia 
Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company  
 
cc: Jon Pawley 

Hector Garcia 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-3410 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
hgarcia1@aep.com 
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